

Cumberworth C.E. (A) First School

Cumberworth Lane, Upper Cumberworth, Huddersfield HD8 8NU Telephone: 01484 609818

Email: office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
Website: www.cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs M. S. Walker - Business Manager: Marina Davis

28th January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

I'm sure that you will have heard the government announcement yesterday that the earliest all children can be welcomed back into school is the week beginning 8th March. It is disappointing for all of us that we cannot fully reopen sooner but at least there is potentially an end in sight to the partial school closure.

I would like to say a big thankyou to you all for the amazing job you are doing supporting your child/children with remote learning as we know that this can at times be very challenging. We are all very impressed with how hard our children (and parents!) are working and with the work that is being sent in to teachers.

If you and/or your child need any further support with remote learning please let us know and we will do our best to help. We are putting together further resources for your child's home learning pack which we aim to be ready by the half term break.

We are very much looking forward to having all children back in school as soon as we are allowed. In the meantime take care and stay safe.

Best wishes

Maggie